St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“They’ll Know We Are Christians By Our Love.”

Mrs. Patricia Graham www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

December 12, 2013
Dear Parents,

A very big thank you to our HSA Board for all therork in making the Christmas Bazaar such a sutcess
Thank you, also, to those of you who worked andigaported it. Fundraisers such as these enabkeitivel
to receive those “extras” needed which do nontib iour budget. We appreciate all the supportegeive for
our various fundraisers throughout the year.

The students are busy practicing with Mrs. Kubexkolur Christmas performance which will be heldtnex
Wednesday evening at 7:00PM. All students are todoe no later than 6:45PM.

Just a reminder to those who may not have donleasavie are collecting monetary donations for Fm'Ke
Christmas gift. These may be sent to the schdimeof

School will close at noon next Friday, Decembéf & Christmas vacation and will reopen Monday,
January, 8. The HSA will be hosting a Continental breakfastall the students and staff that morning. We
are all looking forward to this. Please noldHERE WILL BE NO AFTER CARE NEXT FRIDAY.

Once again, in order for you to receive informatdnout school closings or major communications fthen
school, it is imperative that you sign on to thenelpwell Alert System. If you have not already steied,
please be sure to visit the site found on our vitlebhunderPar ents & Students and follow the directions to do
SO now.

May God continue to bless you and your families.

Mrs. Patricia Graham

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



